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Dear Family and Friends,

| hope you are all doing well and remaining healthy. Our Home is happy to be enjoying good health and
we are very pleased to now have 100% of our staff and 99% of our Residents fully vaccinated. We will
also be offering both the flu vaccine and the COVID-19 Booster during the month of October to

Residents and.staff as well.

The gratitude in our Home abounds as we slowly, but surely, have resumed activities that bring joy and
camaraderie back to the halls of our Home. The tradition of the St. Anne’s Annual Olympic Games has
returned. This invigorates our Residents healthy competitive spirit as they enjoy a variety of different
games and activities with an eye toward receiving one of the special hand-made Olympic medals. Itis
heartwarming to see Residents come together displaying their skill and ability levels while rooting for
each other and immersing themselves in the fun activities. The cheering and laughter alone are award-

winning.

Many thanks to all of you who have been visiting your Resident friends or family members and adhering
to the protocols necessary for the safety of all. By continuing to work together we can insure good
health for everyone, especially as the holidays approach. By the end of October, we hope to introduce
an online registrationsystem for all visits. More information will soon follow. Until then please

continue to contact Santana Thienviwat at acsanfran@littlesistersofthepoor.org or 415-751-6510 or Tim

Lobacz at 415-751-6510. Appointments must be made Monday through Friday at least 24 hours in
advance. All previously announced safety protocols remain in place until further notice. Thank you

again for your understanding and cooperation.

May God bless you,

Mother Marguerite
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